
The hearing project by Billings West Rotary in Nebaj, Guatemala assists the Rotary Project of Dr. Michael 

Mallahan, Mill Creek Washington Rotarian and Dr. Patricia Castellanos, a new member of Rotary in 

Guatemala City, Guatemala.  This will be the fourth follow-up clinic in Nebaj, The goal is to create a clinic 

providing basic hearing and hearing aid services by local special education teachers who reside in the 

town.  Ellen During the past three years, more than one hundred fifty Guatemalan children and adults 

have obtained better hearing and better living as a result of the hearing clinics in Nebaj, assisted by 

Rotary. 

 

 


